

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

18th October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Avalon Pre-Loved Uniform

We are pleased to confirm that the PTA are setting up a Pre-Loved Uniform shop.

If you have, or know anyone that has, any unused Avalon School uniform then please do donate it.

All items donated must be:

- 1. Clean
- 2. Free from name tags
- 3. Wearable and not threadbare

During the initial set up period, they will be unable to accept any shoes or pumps.

Any items that are not suitable for sale will be donated to Wirral FUPS - Free Uniform for Primary School (www.wirralfuss.co.uk), through their hub at St Luke's Church, Hoylake. Any items that cannot be distributed by them, will be recycled, meaning that nothing ends up in landfill.

Please do not drop your donations at the school office. Donations can be made on the following days in the playground:

- 8.20 8.40am Monday 12 November
- 8.20 8.40am Wednesday 14 November
- 3.15 3.45pm Thursday 15 November
- 2.45 3.15pm Friday 16 November

Once all the items have been sorted, a list of stock/pricing will be prepared.

It is the intention to hold a sale at the beginning of each term and at key events throughout the school year. However, if there is something that you need in the meantime, then please email: uniformpta@gmail.com.

All the information regarding stock and sales will be put on the Avalon Facebook page, and posters advertising an upcoming sale will be put up at school.

If you would like to help, in any way, then please do email: uniformpta@gmail.com.

With thanks,

Avalon PTA







